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7WEEK 8
Send out congregation emails 
reminding people that, right after 
Thanksgiving, we have an opportunity 
to practice gratitude through 
generosity.
Send at least four emails — about 
one a week — and include a resource 
that helps them understand the 
importance of this Special Sunday. 
These are some good resources to 
share with your congregation through 
these emails:
     - Any of the five infographics
     - Links to explainer videos
     - Links to podcast videos
     - Link to student profile video

11/19 UMSD

Print and utilize the bulletin inserts.11/22 UMSD

9WEEK 
Take time to celebrate with your 
congregation. Work in the UMSD 
thank you videos during 
announcements to show the impact 
of dollars donated on UMSD. 

Keep an eye on and share the gift 
status with your congregation. We 
update it every year here. This is 
something to celebrate together!
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12/9 UMSD

DID YOU KNOW?
Every year, thousands of qualified student apply for scholarship 
from General Board of Higher Education and Ministry. Your 
generosity helps make sure we  can say yes to everyone one of them.


